
April 30, 2019                                                                                      Eighteenth Day

           

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Mark Smeby, A.J. Stone and 

Ken Abrams present. 

 
Smeby led the meeting in the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

Smeby called the Board of Supervisor’s meeting to order at 9:00 A.M.   

 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 

following vote: Ayes: Smeby, Stone and Abrams. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent:  None.   

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Stone, carried to approve the April 22, 2019 board minutes. 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Stone, carried to approve the April 30, 2019 board agenda.   

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Stone, carried to reject the contract for BROS-SWAP-CO98(073)—SE-

98 and re-let at a later date.    

 

Motion Stone, second by Abrams, carried to approve the contract for FM-CO98(075)—55-98.   

 

Motion by Stone, second by Abrams, carried to approve claims in the amount of $120.00 as per the 

following schedule: 

 

 US Postal Service RENT-TRS $120.00 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Stone, carried to approve the agreement between the City of Manly, Iowa 

and the County of Worth, Iowa regarding law enforcement coverage.    

 

 Motion by Abrams, second by Stone, carried to adjourn at 9:24 A.M.  The next meeting of the Board of 

Supervisors will be Monday, May 6, 2019 at 9:00 A.M. 

 

 

____________________________  ____________________________ 

Jacki A. Backhaus    Mark Smeby 

Auditor                   Chairperson 


